CONDITIONS FOR
REENROLLMENT

Because the Administrative Withdrawal Policy applies to cases in which
there is a concern about the safety of the student or others, the Associate
Dean of Academic Affairs, the Dean of the School of Divinity, or a
designee may require a student who has been administratively withdrawn
under this policy to be reevaluated before the student is readmitted in
order to assure that the student presents no clear and present danger to
lives and property.
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